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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 1:54 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); mike@premierflooring.net
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name:  
Phone: (410) 977-0493 
Email Address: mike@premierflooring.net 
Organization: No 
 
Comments: 
I'm a property owner as well.as a business owner in Ocean City Maryland. I have been to hearings and witnessed 
thousands of people protesting the offshore windmills. As a resident of Ocean City I truly believe that windmills in the 
Atlatic Ocean will not endure the elements for a very long time. Eventually they will be abandoned and by that time the 
damage will have already been done. Look at what has happened recently off the coast of Maine. Please Stop this 
project to help sustain a healthy environment.  
 


